
March 24, 2015 
Sacred Heart Pastoral Council 

St. Isidore Catholic Center 
Approved Minutes 

 
Opening Prayer led by Fr. Burkle. 
 
Attendance:  Fr. Burkle, Annette Uker, Bill Denner, Charlie Heiderscheit, Rod Koch, Audrey 
Christensen     Excused:  Linda Stefl, Jo Popp 
 
Meeting called to order by Chairperson, Bill Denner at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Rod Koch moved the January minutes be approved as written. Charlie Heiderscheit 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
FINANCE REPORT - Bill Denner shared budgets from Social Justice Committee and Parish 
Life Committee. Charlie Heiderscheit moved to approve budgets and Rod Koch seconded. 
Fr. Burkle shared the budget from Faith Formation. After some discussion it was decided to 
have this budget updated, sent out via e-mail and then we could reply with a yes/no vote. 
 
GUILD REPORT - None 
 
PASTORAL MINISTER REPORT - The topic of the playground equipment was brought to 
the attention of the council.  Keep it, sell it, advertise it, move the fence (?) were all 
discussed. It was decided to wait on this decision. 
 
FR. BURKLE’S REPORT - The ladies restroom stall was again discussed. Fr. Burkle drew a 
diagram with the idea of moving the stall door out further. He will check into getting a 
carpenter to get the work done. 
 
The building committee continues to meet. They are looking at old diagrams. What needs to 
be changed?  Build new? Remodel? They will be looking for a liturgical consultant who can 
also bring ideas and then the plans will be presented to the parish. 
 
Liturgy-The Exposition, Adoration and Benediction event on March 15th was well attended. 
Pizza was served. Favorable comments were heard from the surveys. 
 
Parish Life will hold an egg hunt/luncheon on April 12th at Sacred Heart. 
 
OLD BUSINESS - 45 white tables were purchased. The Guild also paid for some. Inventory 
will be taken to see what tables are still needed and if any can be discarded/sold. Tables 
will be moved around to the best suited areas. 
NEW BUSINESS - Elections will be coming up for the council. April 26 will have nomination 
papers in the pews. May 17 will be the election. 
 
Next meeting is May 26, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Catholic Center, Osage. 
 
Charlie Heiderscheit moved the meeting adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Audrey Christensen, acting secretary 


